## PLAS PeeWee Cheer 2021-2022

{Upcoming 3<sup>rd</sup>, 4<sup>th</sup>, 5<sup>th</sup>, & 6<sup>th</sup> grade girls}

If you are interested in Pee Wee Cheer for the upcoming cheer season:

Fill out form – return to your teacher, the office or

email it to Bonnie Simmons at <a href="mailto:bonnies119@hotmail.com">bonnies119@hotmail.com</a>.

Questions, call or text Bonnie at 334-268-1960.

Child's Name:	
2021/2022 Grade:	
Parent's Names:	
Mom cell #	Dad cell #
Email address:	

More information will be emailed to you and there will be a parent meeting for any questions you may have.

Physicals are required for all cheerleaders! The forms can be downloaded from the Pike Lib Athletic website. You can utilize the free physicals available at school on Thursday, May 13<sup>th</sup> (see email sent out by Pike for more information). You are welcome to have your own doctor do your physical if you can't make it or don't want to have them done at Pike on Thursday.